



Ref.: SBC/OEWG 6/BCRCs

29 January 2008

Dear Sir/Madam,

Reminder by the Executive Secretary on the Draft Report on the Operation of the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres

The Draft Report on the Operation of the Basel Convention regional and coordinating centres was published on the website of the Secretariat by 15 December 2007 for the consideration of Parties, Signatories and the regional and coordinating centres as requested by Decision OEWG VI/2 of the Open-ended Working Group to the Basel Convention.

The Decision also invited the Parties, Signatories and regional and coordinating centres to submit comments on the report by 31 January 2008.

The Secretariat would be very grateful if you submit your comments on the Draft Report by 31 January 2008.

Best regards,

Katharina Kummer Peiry Executive Secretary